
From: Stuart Lamb   
Sent: 08 June 2015 20:50 
To: Vicky Aston; JasonBowers  
Cc: Liz Pill 
Subject: RE: Application 15/00366/FUL, The Triangle Field, Priory Road, Hungerford, RG17 0AR 
 
Hi Vicky 
 
Thanks for the email. That is fine with us.  
 
Kind regards 
Stuart 
 
From: Vicky Aston [mailto:Vicky.Aston@sportengland.org]  
Sent: 04 June 2015 15:57 

To: Stuart Lamb; JasonBowers  
Subject: FW: Application 15/00366/FUL, The Triangle Field, Priory Road, Hungerford, RG17 0AR 

Importance: High 

 
Dear Stuart/Jay, 
  
You may remember providing comments in relation to the above site.    The Applicant has sought to 
address the concerns we raised (see our letter attached) and has amended the parking layout (see 
attached plan) 
  
The Council has been late with consulting us so if you can’t come back to me by the deadline, then 
please let me know, 
  
Many thanks 
  
Vicky 
  
Vicky Aston  
Planning Manager 
T: 020 7273 1912 
M: 07717348515 
F: 01628 472 410 
E: Vicky.Aston@sportengland.org 

 
Creating a sporting habit for life 

 

  

National Sports Centre, near Marlow, Buckinghamshire, SL7 1RR 
  



From: Lydia Mather [mailto:LMather@westberks.gov.uk]  
Sent: 03 June 2015 14:36 
To: Vicky Aston 
Subject: Application 15/00366/FUL, The Triangle Field, Priory Road, Hungerford, RG17 0AR 
Importance: High 
  
Dear Vicky Aston, 
  
The original case officer for the above application is unfortunately on sick leave and I have 
been allocated the application in her absence. In going through the file I note that Sport 
England object to the application.  
  
I did not find a record of the email below and attachments having been sent on to you to see 
whether the detailed parking layout attached would be sufficient to overcome the objection. 
Please could you review them and advise accordingly? If these details have been sent to 
you previously would you be able to forward your response directly to me please? 
  
Kind regards 
Lydia 
  
  
Lydia Mather 
Planning Officer 
West Berkshire Council 
(01635) 519111 | Ext 3023  
www.westberks.gov.uk/planning 
I work part time on Wednesday to Friday. 
  
From: Alison Blake  

Sent: 08 May 2015 12:44 
To: Derek Carnegie (DCarnegie@westberks.gov.uk) 

Subject: HTC Letter of support re: Community of Hungerford Theatre Company 
Importance: High 
  
Dear Derek 
  
Please find attached a letter from HTC to yourself regarding the planning application from 
Community of Hungerford Theatre Company. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Alison Blake 
Deputy Clerk 
Hungerford Town Council 
01488 686195  
  
DISCLAIMER: This e-mail is intended for the use of the addressee only.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby 

notified that any use or dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you receive this transmission in error, 

please notify us immediately then delete this e-mail.  Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and may not 

necessarily be the will of the Council 
  
From: Vicky Aston  
Sent: 30 March 2015 10:23 
To: 'Stuart Lamb' 
Cc: 'JasonBowers  
Subject: RE: THE TRIANGLE FIELD, Priory Road, Hungerford, RG17 0AR 



 
Stuart  and Jay, 
 
Thanks for your responses on this.  The plan shows the location of the containers and it is on an area 
that isn’t marked out for parking.   I have therefore objected to the application but indicated we will 
withdraw our objection if additional parking is provided as indicated on the site plan.   
 
If you would prefer me to simply object to the location of the containers on the recreation ground, 
then let me know.  This will mean that we expect the Applicant to look for an alternative location 
off-site for the containers.   
 
I attach our draft response, if you have any comments, please let me know before Wednesday,  
 
Thanks 
 
Vicky 
 

Vicky Aston  
Planning Manager 

T: 020 7273 1912 
M: 07717348515 
E: Vicky.Aston@sportengland.org 

From: Vicky Aston  
Sent: 23 March 2015 20:59 
To: Stuart Lamb 
Cc:  
Subject: Re: THE TRIANGLE FIELD, Priory Road, Hungerford, RG17 0AR 
 
Thanks Stuart, this is useful as Rugby also highlighted an issue with this.   The area of land affected is 
not used for anything at present but is adjacent to the car park.  The RFU has suggested that they 
would accept the storage use if the additional parking spaces shown on the submitted plan are also 
secured with the development.  Is this an approach you would support? 
 
I was actually chasing a response on   Specifically I would like to know if 
there is any community use of the School site at present.  It think the answer is no but It would be 
useful if the FA could confirm this and any involvement you have had or not with the new 3G pitch? 
 
Many thanks  
 
Vicky 
 
 
 
On 23 Mar 2015, at 16:26, Stuart Lamb <Stuart.Lamb@ wrote: 

Hi Vicky 
  
Here’s the MOU for this one.  thanks for your comments on this one.  
  



Kind regards 
Stuart 
  
From: Vicky Aston [mailto:Vicky.Aston@sportengland.org]  
Sent: 12 March 2015 14:37 

To: Stuart Lamb 
Cc: JasonBowers  

Subject: THE TRIANGLE FIELD, Priory Road, Hungerford, RG17 0AR 
  
Dear All, 
  
Please find attached an MOU for the above site, 
  
Kind regards 
  
Vicky 
  
Vicky Aston  
Planning Manager 
T: 020 7273 1912 
M: 07717348515 
E: Vicky.Aston@sportengland.org 

 
Creating a sporting habit for life 

 

  

Follow us on Twitter  Visit website  Sign up to our newsletter  

   

National Sports Centre, near Marlow, Buckinghamshire, SL7 1RR 
  

The information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public disclosure under the 

Freedom of Information Act 2000. Additionally, this email and any attachment are 

confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom they are addressed. If 

you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email and any 

attachment in error, and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying, is 

strictly prohibited.  

 
This email has been scanned for email related threats and delivered safely by Mimecast. 
For more information please visit http://www.mimecast.com  

 

This communication contains information which is confidential, which may be privileged, 

and which is for the exclusive use of the intended recipient(s). If you are not an intended 

recipient please note that any distribution, disclosure, use or copying of any part of this 

communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error please 

notify us by return email or by telephone on +44 (0)844 980 8200 and delete this 



communication and any copies of it. The FA Group (which for the purpose of this 

communication means The Football Association Limited and its subsidiary companies 

including Wembley National Stadium Limited, National Football Centre Limited and FA 

Learning Limited) does not warrant that this email is free from error, viruses, malware, data-

damaging material or other defects, or is compatible with your equipment or fit for any 

purpose. The FA Group may monitor, intercept and block emails addressed to its users or 

take any other action in accordance with its email use policy.  

Statements or opinions may be expressed in this communication that are personal to the 

sender and do not necessarily represent the views of The FA Group or any member of it. 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, no member of The FA Group shall be bound by any 

contract or obligation purported to be created by this communication.  

This communication has originated from the communications system of The FA Group.  

The Football Association Limited (Company number 77797),  Wembley National Stadium 

Limited (Company number 3388437) National Football Centre Limited (Company number 

2523346)  and FA Learning Limited (Company number 04249339)  are all registered in 

England and Wales, with their registered office at Wembley Stadium, Wembley, London 

HA9 0WS. For The FA Tel: 0844 980 8200. http://www.thefa.com. For Wembley National 

Stadium Limited Tel: +44(0)844 980 8001 http://www.wembleystadium.com.  
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